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The Guaranty Recovery Cash Fund requires for-profit colleges and universities with a 
physical presence in Nebraska contribute to the fund and would be used primarily to 
reimburse students attending these schools if they go out of business.  Neb. Rev. Stat. 
§ 85-2428 requires the commission to report the following: 
 

 
Number of claims made against the Guaranty Recovery Cash 
Fund 

None 

Institutions against which the claims are made None 

Number of claims approved and the associated payouts  
from the funds 

None 

Number of claims denied None 

Amount of money in the Guaranty Recovery Cash Fund  
used to reimburse the Nebraska Opportunity Grant Fund 

None 

 


